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Dear parents and guardians, 

On February 28, 2025, we will have an exciting opportunity to have an in-school field by Puppet Tree House!  

This field trip connects with the Kindergarten Language Arts and Literacy Curriculum in that it will be a unique 
literacy experience in which students may build  their vocabulary and develop their story-telling skills. Students 
will first observe  a professional puppeteer tell stories and then interact with and use the puppets themselves 
to tell their own stories.  

The cost for this field trip is $26 per student (GST included). This fee has been applied to your child’s account. 
Please process the payment through your Parent Portal. Payment of this fee is required before the event for 
your child to participate.  

Please note that fees collected for this field trip are estimates. Students' fees will be adjusted to reflect the 
actual costs incurred. The fee is based on admission/transportation and facilitator instruction costs, and is 
divided equally among all students in the class.  Unfortunately, there will be no refunds for absences unless the 
actual costs allow for it. 

Thank you for your continued support of your child’s education. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
feel free to contact me.  

Thank you for your support! 

 

Mrs. Kassia Selinger  

**************************************************************************************** 

 

 

 


